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Website Contributors 

The manager of website contributors is responsible for 

keeping up with blog posts as needed. Website contributors 

are responsible for collecting and processing information 

gathered from wives, officers and the community and posting 

that information to the website. The website contributor will 

act as an editor for information posted to the website, 

including but not limited to, newsletters, photos, and blog 

entries. 

 
 
 
Contact: 
Director of Website Contributions @ 
policewivesofamerica@gmail.com   

mailto:policewivesofamerica@gmail.com

